
From: Kelly Blackwood <  

Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 3:34 PM 

To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Leif Palmberg Application PLRZ20240003 

 

Attention Trustees  Lisa Gauvreau, Ben Mabberley 

 

I support Leif Palmbergs Application as his proposal would provide much needed "on island" 

economic activity which our Galiano community would benefit from. Leif has put a great deal of 

effort and care into his proposal.  We, the community, and the Local Trust, should encourage and 

support Leif in his efforts. I feel it would be a win win for locals, part timers, and tourists alike.  

 

Thank you 

Kelly Blackwood 

 

Galiano Island. 

 

 

 


